

Welcome lodge 158

Welcome Lodge will have its next meeting Wednesday June 13, 2018 at 7:00PM The Farm "Boat House" 99 Florence St. Chestnut Hill MA

CC Message:

Congratulations to our elected Officers. It is encouraging to see some new faces in our line. The upcoming year should be very interesting. I will be scheduling (2) Officers meetings in the upcoming year. We will be discussing the future of Welcome Lodge in great detail. Over the last year, it has become apparent that we have been lax in some ways.. I will be expecting more of a commitment from the officers, and their way of representing their position in the lodge. I will also continue to remind our brothers that the lodge is here for you, as long as you expect to get out of it, as much as you put into it. That means attending meetings, and taking part in fund raising events. I will encourage all to run a fund raiser, and will personally take part in it. We have a new Bi Law regarding dues. See attached article.

I hope to see you all at our next meeting Respectively CC Paul Deletetsky

Break Up Dinner

This year's break up dinner will be prior to the June 13th meeting, at Bernard's 55 Boylston St, Chestnut Hill, MA 02467

We will eat at 6:00 PM. If you plan on attending the dinner, you must have your RSVP in by June 8th Send your reservation to paul.deletetsky@gmail.com

After the dinner we will proceed to the Farm

Poker Club

The poker club has welcomed 2 new players. Mark Zuroff, and Tony Nasch. There was some discussion about a Buy in Fee, to cover food for each game.

Activities

Other than the Poker games, the golf tournament, and the annual Christmas Eve Party, our group is pretty stagnant. Ask yourself, out of all the social activities you are involved with for a calendar year, of those events, how many are with 3 or more fellow lodge brothers? Please come to the next meeting prepared to give your idea, of activities for you and your brothers to enjoy together. And yes, that can, and could include your spouse, mate, lover, or family member.

Welcome Lodge 10th Annual Golf Tournament

This year's tournament has great expectations on being even bigger and better than the preceding tourneys. We already have 8 groups signed up. The committee has had 2 meetings with Megan Dolan from MARE. She is looking into getting the "New England Patriots Alumni" involved. Her goal is getting 100+ players, along with some great raffle prizes, and Silent Auction items. Also, recruiting more sponsors to fill tee box signs, and to get their name on our give aways.

A standout in this year's committee is a sophomore associated with the event. Alan Goldberg has already sponsored a foursome, and recruited his son, with another foursome. Michael Schreier is expected to get 2-3 foursomes, and Mark Zuroff, of course will be getting several groups as well. This is our biggest and only Fund Raising event in the lodge, so please help us out promoting it. If anyone wants to contribute in any way, please contact Steve Weber, steven.dsource@gmail.com

Attached is the PDF flier, with our new poster boy "Mekel" on the cover. If you want to go out and get donations, we also have an intro letter. If you need a copy, please respond to paul.deletetsky@gmail.com

Lodge Happenings:

- Where is Marty Cohen? We are meeting in Chestnut Hill on June 13th. Hope to see you
- It must be summer, There was a Harley seen in PC Alan Cabit's driveway
- Harriet Silverman is doing better after her fall
- The Zuroff's will be touring the National Parks
- The Weber's will be spending there summers in Falmouth.
- · CC Paul Deletetsky is the Grand Outer Guard
- Jerry Fleishman just back from his recent trip to Florida

The Grandparent club:

Jerry Fleishman's daughter Courtney is expecting a girl in August **Grand lodge Convention:**

This year's convention was a one day event. A complete report will be read at the next meeting Thank you to the Relief committee who had voted to increase their annual donation to Mass Adoption Resource Exchange.